
 

 

No. APCO.010/2561  

 

                                                               September 3, 2018 
 

 

Subject:  Management Discussion and Analysis the second quarter ended  

              30 June 2018   

To:     President and Manager, The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

Asian Phytoceuticals Public Company Limited (“APCO”) would like 

to inform that our financial results for the second quarter ended 30 June 2018 

has changed for more than 20 percent for the comparative year: 

 
Sale of the company was Baht 80.73 million, a decrease of Baht 21.45 

million or 20.99% from the same period of last year because the 

company affected by the problem of inspection production and 

distribution of other cosmetic products and control of public relations 

in various media from government sector. The company has to adjust 

the advertising channels. The net profit of Q2 / 2018 decreased by Baht 

2.33 million or 11.09% compared to the same period of last year. Due 

to the decrease in selling and administrative expenses 

  

Please be informed accordingly. 
 
 

      Sincerely yours, 

 

                                               
 

                  (Prof.Dr. Pichaet Wiriyachitra) 

                       Chief Executive Officer 

 


